
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Capital City Chorus Invites Local Women  

to Join Christmas Choir  
 

Free Holiday Membership Includes Performance at Schrott Center for the Arts 
 

INDIANAPOLIS, IN (Thursday, September 12, 2013) – Capital City Chorus, the 10th-ranked Sweet Adelines 

International Chorus in the world, is offering a free holiday membership to area women interested in singing and 

performance.  

 

Christmas choir rehearsals will begin Thursday, October 3, at 6:30 pm at All Souls Unitarian Church, 5805 E. 56th 

Street, Indianapolis.  Weekly rehearsals are scheduled from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm each Thursday through the first 

week of December. 

 

"We thought this would be a great way for ladies to try this out and see what the Chorus is all about," said Michelle 

Marti, Marketing Manager for the Chorus. "Naturally we hope a few of them will stick around after the holidays, but 

this is really just for fun." 

 

The Christmas Choir will perform as part of Capital City Chorus' Holiday Harmony 2013 show Sunday, December 

8th in the Schrott Center for the Arts at Butler University. 

 
For additional information, call (317) 284-1463 or visit CapitalCityChorus.net. 

 

### 

 

Contact:  
Michelle Marti, Marketing Manager 
Capital City Chorus 
PO Box 26268 
Indianapolis, IN 46226-0268 
P: (317) 284-1463 
E:divasdudesdoodlebugs@gmail.com 

For Immediate Release: 
 



 

 

About Capital City Chorus (CCC)  (www.capitalcitychorus.net) 

 

Founded in 1956, Capital City Chorus is a chapter of Sweet Adelines International, a world-wide organization of 

women singers committed to advancing barbershop music. Currently ranked 10th in the world, the Chorus was 

recognized by the Indianapolis Business Journal as one of the top 25 arts organizations in Central Indiana.  

 

The Chorus has approximately 80 members from throughout Indiana that offer a broad repertoire of 20th and 21st 

Century music from Gershwin to Lady Gaga. Music is sung a cappella (without instrumental accompaniment). 


